Announcement on Putting in Use the New Domain Name for Corporate Online Banking
of Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited

For better customer service, the new domain name for corporate online banking of Bank
of China (Thai) Public Company Limited has now been put into use. Please visit it by
logging in to the Bank’s official website or updating the login address you locally saved.
If you continue to visit the website through the former domain name, you will be
automatically directed to the new website, and your website browsing and online banking
login will not be affected.

Business type Time of suspension
Corporate Internet Banking ( BOCNET ) |4 Feb 2023 at 20:00 PM -5 Feb 2023 6:30 AM

We apologize for any inconvenience caused to you. Thank you for your understanding and
support.

It is hereby announced.

Bank of China (Thai) Public Limited
2 February, 2023



